
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   

   
4th December 2019 

 
 

Dear parent/carer 
 
We have recently finished the Year 11 Mock exams and are now into the feedback 
that follows and any intervention that may be needed.  The two week period of exams 
was quite intense, but we, as a staff, were very impressed with the maturity and 
professional approach that they showed.  Therefore I would like to say a big thank 
you to all our Year 11 students; we are very proud of them. 
 
In January we will hold a 'Mock Results Day' to tell students what grades we think 
they will get given their current performance, effort and how likely we feel they are to 
respond to the feedback we give.  These forecast grades will be based on previous 
assessments, teacher professional judgement and the recent Mock Exam result.  This 
forecast grade is not simply the outcome of the recent exam. 
 
As we mark the mock exams and enter the data into the system it is necessary to turn 
off the mark books and grades from GO4S for Year 11.  This is so that we can 
generate the forecast grades for January without spoiling the outcome of that 'Mock 
Results Day'.  Mark books/grades will be turned off this week and will be switched 
back on in January. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Dr Wood 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
Church Stretton School 

 


